
From: Sutton Courtenay PC Clerk
To: Joanna Vincent
Cc: Cllr Atkinson
Subject: Didcot Garden Town Highways Infrastructure - Public Inquiry
Date: 04 March 2024 14:54:41

Dear Joanna,
 
Sutton Courtenay Parish Council would like to withdraw as an objector to the Orders (CPO) element
of the Public Inquiry.
 
Kindest regards, Jennie
- - -
Miss Jennie Currie (she/her)
Clerk & RFO, Sutton Courtenay Parish Council
07495 123 353 www.suttoncourtenay-pc.gov.uk
Please note I normally work Monday to Thursday.
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